
    No         :   LTR-1000-196299 
 
    Da          te: 2018/04/12 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.S.A.Ambartsumyan Head of JSC ASE Directorate at BNPP Site 

      Mr.A.I.Ivanchenko  Deputy Director General –ATE NV TC Director   

 

Sub: Appointment of ATE NV TC specialists to Busher NPP 

 

Dear Sir, 

In the framework of the Addendum No.58 to the BNPP-1 main contract and according to 

the decisions made in the article 8 of the MOM RITAB-35 dated 10–12.12.2016, we are writing 

to inform you that the time period for carrying out the activity related to Verification of BNPP-1 

FSS 76 Scenarios, which will be started on 20.06.2018 and lasts for at least 3 months, has 

been included in the work schedule of the BNPP-1 FSS. 

The Contractor is kindly requested to take the necessary actions for dispatching the related 

experts to the BNPP site for participation in the aforementioned activity.  

Furthermore, you are kindly requested to issue instructions for taking the necessary actions in 

regards to dispatching the training coordinator of the ATE NVTC Company to BNPP for 

determining the state of the Contractor’s remaining obligations in the Addendum 58. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                                 

Cc: 

- Mr.V.N.Pavlov       Vice-President of JSC NIAEP for NPP Construction in the Middle 

East and Central Asia 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


